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Comments: Putting cell phone towers at the base of Two Creeks ski lift at Snowmass Village is a horrible idea.

They would be eyesores distracting from the beauty of the mountains, and not necessary to improve cell phone

service.   The proposed placements of two tall cell phone towers next to the Aspen Ski Co. Ticket office are too

close to the building, too close to the Owl Creek homes, and too visible from the streets leading to the slopes.

  I also think the proposed plan includes too many cell phone towers on the ski slopes.  Service can be improved

for safety with fewer towers, away from skiers and homes.  The proposed plan is not in keeping with the overall

mission of Snowmass Village - to preserve the beauty of the area.

     We live in the Owl Creek Homes neighborhood, and the proposed cell phone site at the base of Two Creeks

would also decrease our property values, according to our friends who are realtors.

     Please reconsider this plan.


